
FILED 12/8/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 06514-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

30-day Notification for Numbers - Interconnected VoIP Providers 

e-on 
EON Telecom 

1329 N. State Street, Suite 308, 

Bellingham, Washington 98225 

Date Dec 07, 2023 

VIA: Electronic Email 

Greg Fogleman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
gfoglema@psc.state.tl.us 
850-413-6574 

To whom it may concern: 

EON Telecom, a VoIP Telecom provider with business offices located in Bellingham, 
Washington. 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission's (FCC) order that allows 
interconnected VoIP providers to obtain numbering resources directly from the North 
American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, we hereby 
notify this Commission of our receipt of FCC numbering authorization and our intent to 
request the resources identified below. We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior 
to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators. 1 

Applicant' s NPA Rate Initial/Growth Quantity of 
IPES OCN Center(s) Thousands Blocks 

839J Avon Park, Initial 
Arcadia, 

863 
Fort Meade, 

LaBelle, 
Zolfo SPG 

10 

Quantity of 
CO Codes 

1 (for LRN) 



      

  
1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3).            

 

 In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2:      

Regulatory Representative                                      

Name: Paul Maduno                                                  

Address: 1329 N. State Street, Suite 308, Bellingham, Washington 98225      

E-mail:  paul@eontelecom.com 

Phone: 206-307-7414      

      

Numbering Representative      

 

Name: Martin Hernandez      

Address:  1329 N. State Street, Suite 308, Bellingham, Washington 98225      

E-mail:  martin@eontelecom.com       

Phone:  206-687-1301    

           

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within 
thirty  
(30) days.    

    
     
47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv).       2   
 




